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LUXEMBOURG INVESTMENT FUND SEMINARS
 

The Association of the Luxembourg Fund Industry (ALFI) has invited Institute members to
attend free regional seminars on the fund industry in Luxembourg.   The seminars will be
held on April 12th in San Francisco, April 13th in Chicago, April 14th in Boston, April 15th in
Greenwich and in New York City.  An invitation, program and registration form are attached.

 

Susan Olson
Senior Counsel - International Affairs

Attachment
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